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WELCOME TO PATRIOT POINT
Dear Friends of Patriot Point, 

The past year has been very rewarding at Patriot Point, as we welcomed so many guests 
to the property. As always, it was heartwarming to see the impact that Patriot Point makes 
on the nation’s service members, their families and caregivers.

Let us provide a quick recap.

So far this year, nearly 500 guests have visited Patriot Point, totaling more than 1,200 use 
days and enjoying all that Patriot Point offers. Some hunted. Others fished. Some hit the 
water to boat, kayak and paddle board. Others enjoyed the peaceful serenity of the beach 
and our cozy bonfire pit. More than half of the guests were wounded, ill or injured active-
duty or veteran service members.

Whether it was an overnight trip, a weekend stay or a respite covering several days, it was 
wonderful to see the difference Patriot Point makes. First-time guests often arrive quietly, 
keeping their thoughts to themselves and wondering what their stay holds. But by the 
time they pack their belongings to depart, many of these individuals seem totally different. 
They have made new friends, shared new experiences and realize they are not alone in 
their journeys.

From a facility perspective, improvements continued throughout the property. The first 
group of 13 chickens is residing in our new chicken coop, a new greenhouse will be installed 
in mid-December as work toward offering a farm-to-table experience. Construction on a  
new barn to store our farm equipment and other large items starts shortly.

Additionally, as we strengthen our leadership, an Advisory Council was formed to ensure 
the sustainability, growth and the future of Patriot Point.

This does not happen without a strong network of supporters. Special thanks to everyone 
who donated materials, gave their time, discounted their services or offered to phone a 
contact and bring them into our circle. What we continue to accomplish is a team effort 
and we could not do it without such amazing support.

Sincerely,
Steve Beck
Patriot Point President & Executive Director

Stuart Plank and Rob Taishoff
Patriot Point Founding Partners



During a fall weekend that welcomed Gold Star Teen Adventures to Patriot Point, one teenager 
shared that he remembered his father talking about hunting and how much his father enjoyed 
it. The teenager never got a chance to hunt with his dad, but after taking part in the retreat 
and the serenity at Patriot Point, he said “I understand what my dad was talking about.”

“I’m sure you hear this all the time but I want you to know how sincerely I mean this,” the 
teenager told Patriot Point guest coordinator Joy Middleton. “You all have changed my life this 
weekend.”  And then he asked if Joy could give him a hug, something that Joy was proud to do.



PATRIOT POINT ADVISORY COUNCIL
STEVE BECK
Military Bowl Foundation
President & Executive Director

Steve Beck is the President & Executive Director of the Military Bowl Foundation, which is responsible for the operation of 
Patriot Point. Steve was one of the driving forces behind the purchase of the 294-acre property and its establishment as 
Patriot Point in 2016. 

Steve has led the Military Bowl Foundation since its inception in 2008, overseeing the Bowl’s tremendous growth as well as 
broadening the Foundation’s initiatives to include Patriot Point and the DC Touchdown Club. Steve currently also serves as 
the chairman of Bowl Season, the association that promotes the grand tradition of the bowl system. 

Steve is a graduate of Saint Francis University in Loretto, Pa.; he and his wife Christy have four children and two 
grandchildren and live in Kensington, Md.

ALEX BRYER
Snowden Lane Partners
Senior Partner, Managing Director
As a Senior Partner and Managing Director at Snowden Lane Partners, Alex Bryer provides advisory, brokerage, and 
investment management services to his Snowden Lane wealth advisory clients. His family is active with local charities and in 
the community, which led to his taking an active role with Patriot Point.

During his time on the Advisory Council, Alex has continued to see the difference Patriot Point makes. He sees veterans 
arrive, enjoy their variety of activities and depart with a totally different outlook.

Alex has been recognized as a top retirement plan advisor by Financial Times and is a repeat honoree as “Best-in-state 
Wealth Advisor” by Forbes. He and his wife, Erin, live in Bethesda, Md., with their three children.

MARK DREVER
Xcelerate Solutions
Founder and CEO
Mark Drever founded Xcelerate Solutions on September 11, 2009, with one goal in mind: To help make our country safer. 
Since then, the mid-market security-focused government contracting firm has employed hundreds of veterans, with a 
corporate goal of having a minimum 20 percent veteran employees.

Several of Mark’s family are veterans. His grandfather and grandmother served in the U.S. Army during World War II; his 
father and uncle served in the Vietnam War; and his stepfather served as well. Mark, too, planned on serving; he had an 
appointment to the Naval Academy but lost vision in his left eye in an accident.

Mark is a graduate of Ohio Wesleyan University, with an MBA from the University of Georgia. He is an active speaker 
and panelist, a lifetime learner and a dedicated member of the community. An avid outdoorsman, Mark owns a 62-acre 
gentleman’s farm in Leesburg, Va., where he lives with his fiance Joy Williams and their five children.
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K. WEEDON GALLAGHER
Tower Facility Management
CEO
K. Weedon Gallagher serves as the Chief Executive Officer of a dynamic service-disabled, veteran-owned small business and 
brings more than three decades of experience in public and private sector positions. He is a qualified civil engineer and a 
senior military officer, with significant leadership experience and training in both military and civilian roles. Weedon recently 
retired from his positiion as a Brigadier General assigned as the Commander of the Virginia Army National Guard. 

Weedon served in active-duty and guard roles for 32 years, including several deployments to Afghanistan. 

A graduate of Virginia Military Institute with a degree in civil engineering, Weedon holds several professional and military 
certificates and honors, including the Bronze Star Medal, Armed Forces Reserve Medal, Afghanistan Campaign Medal with three 
campaign stars, a combat action badge and Bronze Order of the DeFleury Medal from the American Engineer Association.

BRUCE HOWARD
Synergy ECP, LLC
Co-Founder & CEO
Bruce Howard is a co-founder of Synergy ECP, a service-disabled and veteran-owned small business where he serves as 
the chief executive officer. Synergy ECP is a multimillion-dollar company with more than 120 employees and provides cyber 
security and support to the Department of Defense and intelligence community.

Bruce served in the armed forces for 21 years, with three years on active duty in the Air Force and 18 years in the Air Force 
Reserves. His father was in the Army and his older brother spent 10 years in the Air Force. 

Bruce has a Bachelor of Science degree in professional aeronautics from Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University and a Master 
of Science degree in systems engineering from Johns Hopkins University. Bruce has been married to Jacqui Magnes for 
more than 25 years and they have two wonderful daughters, Cydney and Riley. 

BILL PELLICANO
Entrepreneur
Business Advisor
Founder and CEO of PrimePay, Bill Pellicano developed a long-term friendship with Hugh Middleton. He saw Hugh become 
interested in Patriot Point as a volunteer and was amazed at the impact it had on Hugh as Hugh immersed himself as the 
vice president of Patriot Point. That impact – and the impact Patriot Point has on hundreds of guests annually – spurred Bill 
to share the experience of Patriot Point.

Bill’s father, a double-amputee from the age of 3, was unable to serve in the military, though his uncles, cousins and 
brothers-in-law served in the military. Over the years, Bill has employed veterans, organized events to benefit VA hospitals 
and provided charitable donations to many organizations that benefit veterans.

It was a natural fit for Bill to join Patriot Point’s team, furthering his commitment to give back to others and help them 
achieve their full potential.
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JOHN PELLERITO
Cypress Real Estate Company
Principal
John Pellerito’s introduction to Patriot Point came at the annual Home of the Free … Because of the Brave dinner. He was 
immediately moved emotionally by the work Patriot Point does for service members and inspired to contribute.

On his first trip to Patriot Point, John immediately noticed how the buildings and grounds were built to accommodate 
all service members and their families. He felt the care and passion that has been invested in Patriot Point and how that 
conveys to guests and helps them heal. 
A graduate of Colorado State University, John lives with his wife and two children in Loudoun County, Va.

STUART PLANK
Patriot Point
Co-Founder
Stuart Plank has always taken an interest in veteran’s causes and supporting the nation’s service members. When the 
opportunity presented itself, it was Stuart who helped create what is now known as Patriot Point.

Stuart had visited the property with its previous owner, Jim Bugg, as Bugg often brought service members who were 
recovering at Walter Reed Army Medical Center to what was then known as Poverty Point. When Bugg passed away in 2015, 
Stuart, who played football at Virginia Tech, approached Military Bowl Foundation President & Executive Director Steve Beck.

Could the Military Bowl Foundation purchase the 294-acre property and take what Bugg was doing to another level?
It was an ambitious plan, but Plank was there to sign on as a founding member and in the spring of 2016, Patriot Point 
became a reality.

MIKE STRITTMATTER
Strittmatter Companies
President
It was while sitting around a bonfire one night at Patriot Point that Mike Strittmatter fully appreciated what it meant to 
help the nation’s service members. Mike and a few friends helped host a retreat. Listening to the veterans talk about their 
experiences inspired Mike to become even more involved in Patriot Point.

A star high school football player who played wide receiver at the University of Maryland, Strittmatter graduated from 
business school and soon went into business with his father, a U.S. Navy veteran. The family business, Strittmatter 
Companies, has grown to be one of the Washington area’s leaders in excavation and land development.

Strittmatter Companies has often donated labor, materials and equipment for projects at Patriot Point. But getting to know 
those who have been helped by Patriot Point has motivated Mike to want to do more.



“The experience at Patriot Point is unparalleled. Across 53 unit reunions, we have found no 
location partner that is better suited to deliver an exceptional experience to combat veterans 
and Gold Star family members. The beauty and privacy of the property coupled with the care 
and experience of the staff produces a truly unforgettable experience every time we visit. We 
are honored to work with the Patriot Point team and look forward to serving many more units 
together.”

-- James Ferguson, Founder, Warrior Reunion Foundation



PATRIOT POINT PARTNERS
Patriot Point thanks all of its partners who share the commitment on a daily basis to honoring and supporting the nation’s active-
duty and veteran service members. We appreciate your working with you to do all we can for the wounded, ill and injured, their 
families and caregivers.

Patriot Point works with military and veteran support organizations to provide first-rate experiences for its guests. Patriot Point 
provides the venue and activities and our partners design retreats tailored specifically to their groups. Together we offer the 
highest standard of care.

Partnering with other non-profits increases our capacity, improves quality,  enhances the guest experience, and expands our reach 
and impact. Over the past two years, we have been proud to work with the following organizations:

77 Foundation
Annapolis Emergency Management

Fort Meade BOSS
Freedom Hunters

Gold Star Teen Adventures
Heroes Haven

Talisman Farm
The Yellow Ribbon Fund

Travis Manion Foundation
USO

Walter Reed National Military Medical Center
Warrior Reunion Foundation

Heroes on the Water
Hope for the Warriors

Military Warrior Support Foundation
No Warrior Left Behind

Operation Red Wings Foundation
Operation Restored Warrior

Operation Rewire



“I needed this weekend to help me unwind from all the stressful things going on. Having 
other warriors around allowed me to let my guard down and just relax. Thanks again for a 
great weekend!”

-- Jeff, U.S. Marine Corps, retired



MILITARY BOWL FOUNDATION EVENTS BENEFITING PATRIOT POINT
The Military Bowl Foundation hosts engaging events throughout the year to raise money and awareness for military service 
members, directly impacting those who give so much of themselves for the country. In addition to the Military Bowl presented by 
GoBowling.com, among the Foundation’s keystone events are the DC Touchdown Club Awards Dinner, the DC Touchdown Club 
Golf Outing and the Home of the Free ... Because of the Brave dinner, with plenty of support from the regional community.



MILITARY BOWL FOUNDATION EVENTS BENEFITING PATRIOT POINT
The DC TOUCHDOWN CLUB AWARDS DINNER once again brought a capacity crowd to Congressional Country Club, honoring 
an incredible group of award winners that included legendary coach Steve Spurrier, ESPN SportsCenter anchor Scott Van Pelt, 
Washington Redskins star Dexter Manley and Washington Commanders standout Terry McLaurin, in addition to the region’s top 
high school players and coaches.

Awards Dinner sponsors included Events DC, Tito’s Handmade Vodka, FCN Inc. Technology Solutions, MTI, WTOP, Legal Innovators, 
State Farm, Northrop Realty and Old Virginia Tobacco Company.



MILITARY BOWL FOUNDATION EVENTS BENEFITING PATRIOT POINT
In June, the DC TOUCHDOWN CLUB GOLF OUTING enjoyed a chamber of commerce afternoon at Whiskey Creek Golf Club near 
Frederick, Maryland.

The field included several members of the Military Bowl Foundation Board of Directors and the DC Touchdown Club Executive 
Committee, as well as former Washington Redskins players Raleigh McKenzie and Ravin Caldwell. Former Redskins tight end Doc 
Walker, a member of the Touchdown Club Executive Committee, also was in attendance. Among the participants were several 
veteran service members.

Touchdown Club Golf Outing sponsors included Dinner Sponsor Mission BBQ, Silver Sponsors Open Text and Nardi Construction 
and hole sponsors the American Athletic Conference, the Atlantic Coast Conference, Matt Back, CAES, Coca-Cola Consolidated, 
Defiant Whisky, Double Wood Farm, Events DC, FCN Technology Solutions, McCormick Paints, Northrop Realty, Five Arrows Media 
and Old Virginia Tobacco Company.



MILITARY BOWL FOUNDATION EVENTS BENEFITING PATRIOT POINT
In September, on the opening night of the NFL season, several dozen recovering service members, their families and their caregivers 
were guests as the Military Bowl Foundation and board member Paul Norman hosted the 18th annual HOME OF THE FREE … 
BECAUSE OF THE BRAVE dinner at Fogo de Cháo restaurant.

The event provides a first-class night out for recovering service members from Walter Reed National Military Medical Center 
in Bethesda, Md., and Fort Belvoir Community Hospital in suburban Virginia. Also among the guests were two Medal of Honor 
Recipients, U.S. Marine Corps Col. (Ret.) Barney Barnum and U.S. Army (Ret.) Col. Paris Davis.

Home of the Free … Because of the Brave was sponsored by the Pellerito family; Paul and Annie Norman; Arthritis and Sports; 
Evergreene Homes; Pulte Group; Walsh, Colucci, Lubeley & Walsh; XCelerate Solutions; Synergy ECP; Kettler; Concordia Group; 
Espina Paving; Mill Creek; Stanley Martin Homes; nssX and Vets4Vets Foundation.



EVENTS BENEFITING PATRIOT POINT
Throughout the year, many Patriot Point supporters and partners hold fundraising events to benefit Patriot Point. Patriot Point is 
grateful for this support and thanks everyone who participates in these events. Your efforts make a difference for our wounded, ill 
and injured service members, their families and caregivers.



PATRIOT POINT IN THE NEWS



IN REMEMBERANCE
Patriot Point pays respects to a few individuals who were near and dear to us and passed away this past year.
MIKE HOWELL was a member of the Patriot Point Board of Managers since its inception. He was 59. 

“Mike was a cornerstone of Patriot Point from the very beginning,” Patriot Point Vice President Hugh 
Middleton said. “He played a huge role in our growth and what we have become. He loved spending time 
with our wounded veteran groups, especially during hunting season. He will be sorely missed by everyone.”

Howell also was a board member of the Taishoff Family Foundation and Promise Landing Farm. He was 
active in the DC commercial construction industry and was a principal and vice president of operations for 
Evans Contracting Group, Inc. He was a graduate of the University of Florida College of Building Construction.

“Mike was a guy that you could always count on and was so willing to share both his time and expertise,” Military Bowl Foundation President 
& Executive Director Steve Beck said. “He played a vital role in helping Patriot Point become an oasis for recovering service members.”

JAYNE PLANK was one of Patriot Point’s biggest supporters. Her father served in the Marine Corps in 
World War I; her stepfather served in the Marine Air Corps during World War II. She was accustomed 
to being around service members while growing up and regularly attended home hospitality dinners 
hosted by family and friends for those stationed in Washington. It was only natural that when Plank 
heard about Patriot Point from her son Stuart, that she wanted to help.

“We’ve always been oriented to the military,” Jayne Plank said in a 2022 interview. “Ours is the 
greatest country of all. Helping our military and caregivers, it’s my joy.”

Plank spent her career as a public servant. She worked as Director of Intergovernmental Affairs at the U.S. Department of State and as 
a Cryptologic Linguist for the National Security Agency. She also served on the Kensington Town Council and later was the first woman 
elected as the town’s mayor, for a total of 15 years of service to the town. She has served as a eucharistic minister at the National 
Naval Medical Center in Bethesda and volunteered with the Yellow Ribbon Fund, which is one of Patriot Point’s nonprofit partners.

JOE REYDA, a DC Touchdown Club Executive Committee member, was the longtime athletic director at 
Gonzaga College High School. 

“Simply put, Joe was one of the very best,” Military Bowl Foundation President & Executive Director Steve 
Beck said. “Whether it was chipping in to help on a project, coming up with ideas or just being supportive, 
Joe was always there to lend a hand. He was a leader in the Gonzaga community and positively influenced 
so many students who passed through its doors.:
Reyda, a 1985 Gonzaga graduate, worked at his alma mater since 1989 and had served as the school’s 
athletic director since 2001. He also coached golf and football during his 34-year tenure at the school.



GRIDIRON CLUB
The Gridiron Club consists of young professionals offering networking and career development opportunities for the next generation 
of public and private sector leaders, who share a passion for athletics and philanthropy. The Gridiron Club supports the mission 
and activities of the Military Bowl Foundation and raises funds and increases awareness for Patriot Point.

This past year, the Gridiron Club hosted an NCAA tournament March Madness gathering, its annual summer Crab Feast, an Army-
Navy watch party and is organizing a large group to attend the Military Bowl game.

The Gridiron Club is always looking to add members. If interested in joining, contact Ridge Slater at wslater@eastdilsecured.com.

OFFICERS
President: Mike Frank

Vice President: Brett Beck
Treasurer: Erin Brady

Secretary: Jenna McGann

LEADERSHIP COMMITTEE
	 Stuart Bahnmuller	 David Kelly Jr.
	 Mike Borda	 Scott Mergner
	 Joe Coliton	 Jack Slater
	 Geoff Gonella	 Ridge Slater

“I’ve been working with the Gridiron Club for over six years supporting Patriot Point and 
am continually inspired by the dedication of the team. As a major in the Marine Corps, I’ve 
seen first hand how important the mission of the organization is and the impact it can have 
on the lives of service members and their families. Patriot Point gives people the space to 
reconnect and rebuild and I couldn’t be more proud to play a small part in that.”

-- Mike Frank, Gridiron Club President



BRICK BY BRICK
Making a Pathway for Recovering Service Members, Their Families and Caregivers

Cement your legacy at Patriot Point!

For a donation of $1,000, you 
may have a 6x9 brick engraved 
with your name or message 
and permanently placed on the 
walkway in front of the renovated 
Main House on the property.

All proceeds go directly toward 
supporting Patriot Point programs.

You can purchase online at https://
patriotpoint.org/donations/
brickbybrick. A member of the 
Patriot Point staff will be in contact 
about the engraving.



SUPPORTING PATRIOT POINT
Patriot Point LLC is a single-member LLC whose sole member is the Military Bowl Foundation, Inc., a 501(c)(3) organization. As a 
disregarded entity, Patriot Point LLC shares the employer identification number (EIN) for all information, returns and reporting 
related to income tax. Your donations are fully tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. 

EIN/Tax ID number: 26-3268204

Donate Online: https://patriotpoint.org/donate/

Donate by Mail: 750 Taylor’s Island Road, Madison, MD 21648

If interested in making a gift of appreciated securities, by wire transfer, through a charitable gift fund, or Donor Advised Fund, 
please contact Jennifer Pusatere at jpusatere@patriotpoint.org or 703-282-4824.

Matching Gifts: Many corporations offer matching gift programs for employees and their families. Most programs match dollar 
for dollar, but there are some companies that match 2:1 and even 3:1. This is a great opportunity to increase your gift in support 
of Patriot Point. To multiply your gift in this way, please contact your human resources office to inquire about the method to 
have your gift matched by your or your partner’s employer.



FOLLOW PATRIOT POINT ON SOCIAL MEDIA
The best way to keep up with all the latest news and groups visiting Patriot Point is by following us on social media:

@patriot_point

/patriotpointmaryland

/patriot-pointmd



2023 PATRIOT POINT DONORS
Anonymous
7 Locks Brewing 
A3Services 
Karen Adcock 
General John Allen 
Joseph Altemus
Mark Altemus
Nancy Altemus 
Amazon Smile 
American Endowment Foundation 
American Legion Post 237 
Carol Armstrong
Nathan Atkins 
Axios Napa Valley & Constantine Wines 
Steve Aylor 
Matthew Back 
Back Bay Boys, Inc.
Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund 
Wayne-Kat Barkley
Scott Barshay
Robert Basarab
Ken Bashore
Michael and Suzanne Battersby
Karen Bauler
Len and Joy Baxt 
Paxton Bearden 
Brett Beck 
Lois Beck 
Matthew Beck 
Michael Beck
Steve Beck 
Jen Bedenbaugh
Siegfried Behrens
Henry/Jackie/Jennifer Beihoff 
Benevity Fund 
Deborah and Neal Berch  
Richard Berger 
Blackbaud Giving Fund 
Blue Pete’s Restaurant
Mikell Bollinger  
Nolan Boushell
Erin Brady 
Branch Out Marketing and Events 
Brighton Jones LLC 
Adam Britt
Brookview United Methodist Church
Alex Bryer 

Daniel Burke 
Bruce Berner
Cheryl Bradford
Dennis and Lynette Burns 
Griffin Burns 
Kristi Burton
C. Henry Price II American Legion Post #246 
C. W. Strittmatter Inc.
Cambridge Lions Club
Capital Carpets
Keith Carpenter
Nicholas Carpenter
Matthew Carter 
Chuck and Maria Castle 
Centers for Advanced Orthopaedics LLC 
Lynn and Ryland Chapman
Fred Chite and Andrea Marshall-Chite 
Todd Clark
Kim Crismond
Colton Christensen 
Jake Christensen 
Ian Christopher
Robert Christopher
David Churchman
Chris Clary 
Jeffrey Cleland
Lacy Coam 

Coastal Island Management 
Stephen and Susan Cobo 
Christopher Cole 
Joe Coliton 
Linda Collier
Complete Lawn Care Inc.
James Conway 
Francis Coppola 
Laurie Corker
Michelle Cornell 
Cornerstone Government Affairs, Inc. 
Mary Crain
Sean Creamer 
Trip Crockett
Steven Culver
Stephen Cumbie 
Cindy and Mac Curtis 
Jack Curtis
DBH Distributing, LLC 
DV Robertson Group, LLC 
Dianne Dacey
Mark Daly 
Joe Danaker 
Javier Davila 
Brenda Davis 
Lynn Dawson 
David DeCastro

George and Barbara Delaney 
Gary DePreta 
Michael Dempsey
Pat Dempsey 
DiPaola Family Charitable Trust
Emily Domenech
Doug and Mary Donatelli 
David Donohoe 
Donohoe Advisory Associates LLC 
Loretta Downey
Mat and Dasha Drayer 
Mark Drever 
Justin DuFour 
Robin and Mike Dunn 
Eaglebrook Advisors Inc 
Travis Eagleson 
Steffanie Easter 
Mary Easton 
Mary Eich 
Mrs. Kelly Ellis-Neal
Tony Ensbury 
Bennett Ensor 
Blair Ensor 
William Ensor 
Renee and David Esham
Eventbrite
Executive Housing Consultants 
Facebook Donations 
Darren and Natalia Farber 
Fidelity Brokerage Services 
Fidelity Charitable Advised Fund 
Fidelity Investment
First United Methodist Church 
Sherry Fisher
Peter Fitzgibbons
Jeff Fitzhugh
Peter Flexner 
Brenden Flood 
John Flood 
Kate Flynn
Patrick Foley 
Sherrie and Tate Foster 
John Franco
Louise Frank 
Matthew Frank 
Michael Frank 
Tom Frank 
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Scott Freund 
James Fula 
Anterrio Gainwell & Family 
Emily Beth and Sean Gallagher 
Jim Gallagher 
Weedon and Anne Gallagher
James Gardiner 
Jim Garrettson 
Georgetown Prep Lacrosse Team 
William Gerrish 
John Giammarino 
Michael Giganti 
Charles Gill
Kathy Gilman
Marc Ginsky 
Geoff Gonella, Jr. 
David Goodwin 
Jacob Goodwin 
Tanya Gopalan 
Jeffrey Gordon
Gregory Gosnell
Bryan Graul
Nancy and Peter Greene
Al Greenplate
Gridiron Club
DH Mining Solutions LLC 
Sueann Hall
Zeke and Christina Hall
Alex Hardy
Harkins Builders Inc.
Harkins Foundation, Inc. 
Rita and Shaun Harkins 
Richard Hauf 
Katrina and Kevin Hawk
Catherine and Mark Heimerl 
Vicki Heyer
Nancy Hoerner
PJ Hogan 
Hogs and Heroes Foundation, Inc.
Porter Hopkins
Alex Hosker 
Bruce Howard & Jacqueline Magnes
Richard Howard
Sharon Huber 
Caroline Huddleston
Shelly Hughes-Jones

Vivian Hunsley 
Asher Inman
Invictus International Consulting LLC 
Farin Jaeger
Jeff Davis American Legion Post #18 
Grant Johnson
JP Morgan Charitable Giving Fund 
Jay Johnson 
Charlie Jones
Dennis and Arlene Jones
Sallee Kafer 
Ann Kangas 
Mary Kaul-Black 
John Kavanaugh
Brian Keelty
Keene Dodge
Keene Motors LLC 
David Kelly 
Sean Kelly 
James Kemp 
Hakeem Khwaja 
Alyssa Kidd 
Bobbie Kilberg 
Billy Kilmon 
Susan and Louis Kilmon 
Kimsey Foundation 
Betty Kay Kindred 
Ed Kirschner

Ginger and Michael Kremer
Daniel Ku 
Joseph Lake
Dave Landis and Barb Stewart
Marijke Lauweeijsen
Laura Lawal
Kenneth Leber
Lawrence Leber 
Karie Lee 
Sharon Lee 
Scott Lesmes 
Life’s Rich Pageant at the Central
   Carolina Community Foundation
David Lillefloren 
Francisco Lopez 
Matthew Losty 
Robert Lowe
Ruth Ludeman
Max Lupo
Terri Lynne
M&T Charitable Foundation
Cynthia Malament 
Mark Malbon 
Tiffany Malstrom 
Mike It Happen Charitable Fund
William Manders 
Lucia Manzo 
Marie and Mark Ruhe 

   Charitable Giving Fund 
Trevor Markert 
Jim Marousek
Sharon Marshall 
Richard Martin
Matthew Mason 
Amy Matthews 
Patrick May 
Kyle McCartin
Michael McCartin 
Mike McConchie
Carol McCormick
Casey McCormick 
Kevin McCormick
Denise and Mike McGowan
Curt McLeod 
Kristine Meglasson 
Shmuel Melamed 
Sharon Menaker 
Scott Mergner
MileOne Cares Fund 
Military Bowl Foundation, Inc. 
Military Police 
Military Warriors Support Foundation 
Griffin Miller 
Kevin Miller 
Matt Miller
Maureen Miller
Charles Mitchell 
Margaret and James Molloy 
Matthew Moosbrugger 
Kevin Morgan
Trevor Morgan
Mary Eileen Morrissey 
Addison Montano
David Nachison 
National Philanthropic Trust 
Network for Good 
Greg Nickerson 
Erin Nicole
Erin and Todd Nisson
Philip Nolan 
Mike Novick 
NRA Foundation
Kevin O’Connor 
OC Bull and Oyster Roast
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Oceanfirst Foundation 
John O’Donnell
Daniel Ondeck
Jerome Orr
Paul Ostrye 
P.L. Jones Boatyard & Seafood 
PXG Golf 
Andrew Pacala
Christian Paluk 
William and Anna Parks 
Austin Pasztor
Sandra Patmore 
William and Tracy Pellicano 
Peterson Family Foundation, Inc. 
Andrew Phillips
Colter Phillips
John Phillips 
Paula Phillips 
Henry Piasecki
Manoj Pillai 
Karla Pinato 
Plamondon Hospitality Partners, LLC
Laura and Stuart Plank 
Brian and Catherine Pollack
David Pollin 
Mark Puccini
Quality Air Services 
Queenstown Bank of Maryland 
Rollie Quinn 
Rick and Sue Rabil 
Luke Radlinski
James Raynor 
Christopher Regan 
John Rego 
Bob Reichard
Michael Rhoades 
Mark Richardson 
Sarah Riedel Charitable Gift Fund
Danny Ridgeway
Sharon Ridgeway
Alfred Riley
Riley & Associates LLC
Kevin Robbins 
Rebecca Robertson 
Fred Robinson
Brian Roche

Rockville Panthers
Joanne Rook 
Gillian Rosendale
Margaret Ann Ross 
Andrew Roswell
Anthony Routh
Joseph Ruocco
Mark Ryan
Sandals Bridal and Formal Wear 
David Sanders
Tom Santi 
Christopher Sargent 
Jordan Scheiman
Gina Scherl
Ann and Robert Schlereth
Lauren Schram 
Steven Schram 
Steven Schroeder 
Heath and Sherrie Schuman 
Schumans Cleaning Service Inc 
Cynthia and Ryan Schwarz 
Steve Schweikert
Alecia and Robert Scott
John Sellers
Jennifer Selph

Sasha Serpa 
Cameron Sewell
Patricia and David Shaffer 
Robert Shaffer
Shall’s Construction, LLC 
John and Faye Shannahan 
Eric Shatzer 
Matthew Shea 
Gavin Sheehan
Brian Shingler 
Shore Communications 
Gail Shorter
Andrew Shuckra 
Trevor Sieburgh 
Kevin Sinnett 
John Skipper
William Slater and Lisa Slater
Ridge Slater 
John Slidell 
David M Smith
Stanley Snow  
Susan Souder 
St. Claire Window and Door Corp
Debbie Stanley 
State of Maryland 

Stephen’s Contracting Co
Norman Stiegler Jr.
Margaret Summers 
Synergy ECP 
Jeffrey Taft
James Taishoff
Rob and Kathy Taishoff
Taishoff Family Foundation 
Takeda Pharmaceuticals
Lynn Tanman 
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Taylor 
Emily Thistle 
Christine and Kristen Thomas
Leslie Thomas 
Graeme Thomson 
Tito’s Handmade Vodka 
Scott Tressler 
Leo Troup
Mary Carol Usewicz 
Cliff Veirs 
Rick Vert
VFW E.E. Streets Memorial Post 5118
VFW of the US-Slot Fund, #7460 VFW 
Vietnam Veterans of America - 
   Chapter #648
Voture Locale No 122 
Bill Wachtel
Sara Blankman Waters
Mitch Waichman
Warrior Reunion Foundation 
Wasserhund Brewing Company 
Peter Watts 
John and Carol Weingart
Wells Fargo
Wells Fargo Foundation 
Eric Wenger 
Jerry Wesbecher 
Sheila Whalen 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Whelan 
Jamie and Michael Whitcomb 
John White
Molly Whitman 
Emily Williams 
John Williams 
Yeti 
Hannah Yoest



ALL-TIME MAJOR DONORS
FOUNDING MEMBERS

Military Bowl Foundation
Stuart and Laura Plank Family
Taishoff Family Foundation

LIFETIME GIVING
Five Star Donors ($500k+)

Military Bowl Foundation
State of Maryland
Stuart and Laura Plank Family
Taishoff Family Foundation

Four Star Donors ($100,000-$499,999)
Anonymous 
Mac and Cindy Curtis
Sean and Emily Gallagher 
Jayne Plank*
Mike and Mary Strittmatter
Strittmatter Metro
Under Armour
Yellow Ribbon Fund

Three Star Donors ($25,000-$99,999)
3M
American Legion Jeff Davis Post #18
Len and Joy Baxt
Central Carolina Community Foundation
DBH Distributing, LLC
Gridiron Club
Hansen Family Foundation
Home Builders Care Foundation
Northrop Grumman
NRA Foundation
The Pellerito Family
Andrew Phillips
Scott Plank and Dana DiCarlo 
   Family Foundation
Polaris
Shore Communications
Rob and Leslie Strittmatter
Synergy ECP
USO National Capital District


